
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ACCEPTANCE OF GRANT FUNDS 

 The Londonderry Town Council will hold a public hearing pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, III relative to 

the acceptance of unanticipated revenue in excess of $10,000.  The Town has been awarded grant funds 

totaling $40,000.00 for the purpose of purchasing and outfitting updated technology in the Emergency 

Operations Center at the Town’s Fire Department. The grant award covers 50% of the cost of the 

purchase and installation and requires a 50% match ($40,000.00) from the Town.  

The public hearing will be held on Monday, May 17, 2021 at the Town Council meeting in Moose Hill 

Conference Room, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry NH at 7:00 PM.  Information on these grants are 

available in the Finance Office during regular business hours.  The public is urged to attend. 


